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Gentlemen:

On behalf of the Executive Committee I beg to report 

on the activities of the Society for the past year.

Your executive committee has held 18 regular meetings, 

and three special meetings, during this period# The first special 

meeting was called at the request of the Society's Representatives 

on the Athletic Board of Control, for the purpose of securing an 

expression of opinion from the Executive as to the advisability 

of retaining the services of the professional athletic coach, or trying 

to secure a trained McGill graduate for the position. The Committee
decided that in their opinion the services of Mr. Shaughnessy

!*pr itu sj>f<should be retained

The second special meeting was called for the purpose of 

having the Director of the Department of Physical Education 

explain to the meeting the policy of the University on Athletics 

and the relation of athletics to the Department of Physical trainingi 

To this meeting were invited, the Principal, the past presidents of 

the Society ( since 1919) one representatives on the Board of Governors, 

the Athletic Board of Control and the Advisory Board of the Students' 

Council. The whole question was thoroughly discussed and many 

misunderstandings cleared up.

The third special meeting was that at which the Reunion 

Committee came into being, 

the Executive Committee planned to create a special reunion committee 

to undertake all arrangements.

When the Reunion was first decided upon

This scheme was later changed and they

decided to take on the work themselves. To carry out the undertaking
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